
 
 

Montgomery Township 

Environmental Advisory Committee 

February 25, 2014 

                                                      7:00PM 
 

The monthly meeting of the Montgomery Township Environmental Advisory Committee 

(EAC) was held on February 25, 2014 in the Montgomery Township Municipal Building.  

The members of the EAC in attendance included:   Beth Staab, Vere Archibald, Jeanine 

Hurry, and Barry Baker.   Also in attendance were Stacy Crandell, Assistant to the 

Township Manager. 

 
Pledge of Allegiance and Call to Order 
The meeting was called to order at 7:08PM. 

 
Approval of Minutes – January 28, 2014 
Vere Archibald made a motion to approve the meeting minutes from January 28, 2014 and 

Barry Baker seconded the motion.  The motion passed 4-0. 

 
Public Comment 
None.  

 
New Business 

ICLEI Membership Renewal 

Stacy Crandell asked the Committee if they would like to renew the ICLEI (International 

Council for Local Environmental Initiatives) membership for $600.  The Committee felt 

that they should not renew.  Vere Archibald asked if there is anyone in the County that can 

provide the services from ICLEI?  Beth Staab will find out the answer to this question.   

 

 Old Business 

Bike Trail/Walking Routes Update 

The Committee looked at the maps.  Stacy Crandell announced that Christy Staudt from 

Traffic Planning & Design, Inc. will be attending the Committee’s April Meeting to discuss 

possible next steps for this project.   

 

Barry Baker will update the maps and send them to the group.  Stacy Crandell will send the 

maps to Christy for her review prior to the April meeting.    

 

Spring Seminar Update 
The bat house and the rain barrel were purchased for the Spring Seminars.  The Committee 

needs to have bios from the speakers for the seminars so they can introduce them.   

 
Next Meeting 
The next EAC meeting will be March 25, 2014 at 7:00PM.    

 
 Adjournment 

There being no further business to come before the Committee, the meeting adjourned at 

7:48PM. The next meeting of the Environmental Advisory Committee will be 

March 25, 2014 at 7:00PM. 


